
MEETING WARNING TO ENACT INTERIM BYLAW TO AMEND THE BORDER OF THE 
SOUTHERN GROWTH DISTRICT IN THE TOWN OF SWANTON, VERMONT 

 
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §4415, the Town of Swanton Selectboard is meeting on Tuesday, October 
17th, 2023, at 6:00 pm at the Swanton Town Hall, 1 Academy St., Swanton, VT 05488 to adopt a 
interim bylaw to amend the border of the Southern Growth District.  The Town of Swanton 
Planning Commission is currently reviewing and editing its Development Regulations in which 
these interim by-laws are likely to be incorporated permanently.   
 
For questions in advance of the public hearing or to provide written comments in advance of the 
hearing and will be provided to the Selectboard. To provide written comment, please email to 
Amy Giroux, swanza@swabtonvermont.org.  
  


